
13 October 2017 

Progility plc 

("Progility" or "the Group" or "the Company") 

Notice of Results - update 

Further to our announcement released on 11 September 2017, the Company 
announces that the publication of its final results for the year ended 30 June 2017 is 
now expected in the week commencing 20 November 2017.  This change in 
publication date arises from slight delays in the preparation of certain final financial 
information and consequential delays in the audit process. 

The Board's expectations of the Company's performance for the year ended 30 June 
2017 remain unchanged. 

 

Enquiries: 

Progility plc   
Wayne Bos, Executive Chairman 020 7371 4444 
    
SPARK Advisory Partners Limited (Nominated Adviser)   
Mark Brady/Sean Wyndham-Quin 0203 368 3551 
    
W H Ireland Limited (Broker)   
Adrian Hadden 020 7220 1666 

  

  

 


